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Introduction…  
November was a busy 
month with many 
activities, projects, and 
much learning!  
 
In English Language, 
we wrote our speeches 
for the Living History 
Wax Museum. We also 
started a creative 
writing activity about a 
turkey in disguise. 
Spelling was more a 
miss than a hit this 
month between 
holidays and no 
internet. We continue 
to utilize kidsa-z.com for 
online reading on 
Wednesday mornings.  
 
In Mathematics, we 
learned how to use a 
centimeter ruler to 
measure items. Also, we 
learned and practiced 
2-digit addition with 
regrouping as well 2-
digit subtraction with 
regrouping. 
 

In Social Studies, we 
focused on preparing 
for the Living History 
Wax Museum that was 
presented on Monday, 
14th of November 2022. 
The students did a 
fantastic job on their 
presentations! Also, 
November is the month 
of Thanksgiving, so we 
did some activities 
centered on 
Thanksgiving. 
 
In Science, we spent 
some time preparing 
for the Living History 
Wax Museum. Also, we 
did a lab activity about 
solubility called Marker 
Madness. 
 
In Art, we drew and 
colored cornucopias 
via Art for Kids Hub on 
youtube.com. Also, the 
students disguised their 
turkeys for the creative 
writing activity in 
English Language. 

Happy November!  
 
Ms. Sue  
 

 

IMPORTANT DATES: 
 

6 December – St. 
Nicholas Day 
 
15 December – Christmas 
meeting with Parents 
 
23 December – 31 
December 2022 – 
Christmas break 
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